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The first face-to-face consortium meeting of the Erasmus+ project “Cities Going Green: Development 

of a Green and Smart City” (Erasmus+ KA2) was organized by Stowarzyszenie na rzecz innowacji i 

edukacji in Poland on 6 - 7 October 2022.  

During the first day, partners from  Cyprus, Estonia, Greece, Poland and Spain reviewed the status of 

the developed intellectual outputs. There was presented the report on theoretical framework for the 

game which is the first project result. Each of the partners delivered the input to each of the seven 

topics for the Cities Going Green app: Circular economy, Air Quality, Green energy; Buildings;  Water 

Quality; Public Transportation and Quality of life. Each topic was presented as the best practice 

implemented on a national level in each country.  

There were the partners presentations regarding the developed learning outcomes for each level of 

the game which will be available in 2 different complexity levels. This activity finalized the main topics 

and the related theory which is going to be used as a basis for the development of the game. The 

partnership was also given important issues regarding the elements of the game’s features. 

Second day of the meeting was a study visit in the partner’s school in Grójec, where there were 

presentations regarding the pollutions and the ways of the environment protection. Pupils presented 

also their ideas for the CityGoing Green application.  

 

 

 


